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LUCENT TELEPHONE SYSTEM

When you dial the new system, you will be greeted with the following message:
1. "Hello, you have reached the Town of Pine Knoll Shores. If  you know your party's 

extension, you may dial their extension now -  refer to back page of The Shoreline.
2 . If  you wish to speak to the Building Inspector, press 5 - Water Department 6,

Police Department 7, Tax Collector 8, Town Clerk 9, for all other questions, press 10.
3 . Thank you for calling.

June Board o f Commissioners Meeting

Public Hearing Budget FY 1999-2000

There were no comments on the proposed budget at the Public Hearing 
on June 8, prior to the regular scheduled meeting. The Board of 

Commissioners then adopted the proposed FY 1999-2000 Budget with a 
unanimously vote during their regular meeting.

McNeil In le t Bulkhead

The Town has received a grant for the repair of the McNeil Inlet 
Bulkhead - work will begin in the near future.

Resurfacing o f Cedar and HoUv Roads

In the near future, you will also notice resurfacing taking place on Cedar 
and Holly Roads.

Municipal Election Schedule

Three Pine Knoll Shores Commissioners' terms expire this year. The 
filing period begins July 2 and will end August 6. Be sure you are 

registered to vote in November. Registration forms are available at Town Hall.


